

The Wembley Schools Federation Lyon Park Primary School Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH

> Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

LYON PARK X SOFA

Wednesday 19th June

RE: June 2024 Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please see below for some news and updates regarding the Lyon Park X SOFA Academy.

Awards Evening

To celebrate the achievements of all who have attended the academy this year children and their families are invited to attend an awards evening taking place at school on Friday 19th July 3:30 – 4:30pm in the KS2 hall. There will be certificates for all children and some individual awards. There will also be some light refreshments provided.

A google form will be sent out nearer the time so that we can ensure we have enough seating for all who plan to attend.

Academy 2024-2025

In preparation for next year, we will be offering renewals to children already attending the academy first. The cost of renewals will be £170 (with new kit) or £130 (without a new kit). Please remember that children will need to wear their academy kit during all sessions and that the 'without new kit' option is only if the child's current kit is still wearable. A letter with further information will be sent out next week.

Kind regards Mr. Moran Assistant Headteacher

Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk